
Submitter: Michelle Rose 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Judiciary 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3075 

I oppose OR HB 3075 because it violates our constitutional rights to bear arms. Of 

particular concern is that it introduces a permit system that gives too much 

discretionary power to police which could lead to bias of who should/shouldn’t own a 

firearm. I also don’t believe this bill would be an effective strategy for minimizing gun 

violence. I think there’s also the likelihood that this bill, if passed would 

disproportionately limit access to firearms for minorities, exacerbating already 

existing inequality. Thank you for recording my testimony on this bill.  


